
City ofRoseburg
Project No. 22PW05

2022 ADA Ramp Replacement Project

ADDENDUM N0.1
Issued: February 24, 2022

To All Contract Document Holders:

You are hereby notified of the following changes, deletions, additions, corrections and clarificadoas to the plans,
spedfications and other documents comprising the Contract Documents for the City of Roseburg, 2022 ADA
Ramp Repkcement project.

Clarifications

1. Question: How deep are the curb inlets?

Response: On sheets C. ll, C. 12 and C. 15, the curb inlets shall be assumed 4.0' in depth to the invert out
plus the 12" sump to the bottom of the structure. Awarded contractor to field verify dimensions prior
to shop drawing submittal and ordering of curb inlets.

2. Question: Can 5. 0 feet tmncated domes be utili2ed in pathways that exceed 5. 0 feet?

Response: The maximum spacing between the domes and edge is 2". Domes wiU need to be cut to meet
ADA spedfications.

3. Question: Do curbs and sidewalks need to be poured monoUthicaUy?

Response: Curbs and sidewalks do not need to be poised monolithically. However, if they are poured
separately, dowels must be installed.

Addendum No. 1 is hereby made a part of the Contract Documents, and its terms and conditions are fully
binding on the Contract Document holder. He/she shaU acknowledge receipt of Addendum No. 1 by signing in
the space provided below and attaching it to his/her proposal.

This Addendum No. 1 must be s" ed and induded in the bid.
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